
Dear Village Clerk, 
I am writing in support of the Landmark proposal of Bill and Laurie Roberts and also the Scenic Landmark 
Proposal, which includes the Wells Boathouse, and the Neighborhood Landmark. 
I am a resident of the Aurora area and I taught in the Barler Music building at Wells College for 26 years. 
Please record my support of these important proposals. 
Sincerely, 
Laura Campbell 
1441 Honoco Road, Aurora, NY 13026 
 


